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To:   All Agents, County and Local Officers 

 

From:    Terry Detrick, President;                                                              

 Paul Jackson, State Secretary    

 

Subject:    PAC Contributions and Auction Items 

 

Date:  January 7, 2016 

 

 

The 111
th

 AFR State Convention is scheduled for February 19
th

 and 20
th

. A very important part 

of our convention is the AFR’s legislative work at the state and national level. The PAC is our 

only way to provide contributions to candidates and legislators that support AFR’s efforts and 

ideas. This support does not consider which side of the aisle the representative or senator sets on, 

but how they help and support AFR policy. 

 

The contribution laws require all items offered to the PAC must be by individuals. We encourage 

each of you to donate an item that can be auctioned for the PAC. The auction always provides 

some great entertainment for all who attend.  

 

As we see more new faces at the State Capitol and those that have supported AFR’s efforts over 

the years, it is very important that we show our support to them in a bipartisan way.   

 

New this year, we will have a special recognition catalog to items and contributors. If you 

would like your contribution included in the catalog please return the PAC donation form 

by Monday,  February 8, 2016.  

 

Your donated auction items or cash contribution should be brought to Boomer A Room across 

from the registration area at convention. If you have any questions, please contact Megan 

Albright at 405.218.5416 or megan.albright@afrmic.com. 

 

 

Enclosures  


